
 

 

TOWN OF HILLSBOROUGH 

OFFICE OF COMMUNITY PLANNING 

27 School Street,   P.O. Box 7 

Hillsborough, NH 03244-0007 

(603) 464-3877, ext. 227     Fax (603)464-5060 

E-Mail: robyn@hillsboroughnh.net 

www.town.hillsborough.nh.us 

 

December 21, 2015 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

TOWN OF HILLSBOROUGH PLANNING BOARD 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Hillsborough Planning Board, 

pursuant to RSA 675:6.I, on January 6, 2016, at 7:00 pm at the Hillsborough Town Office, 27 

School Street, to consider proposed amendments to the Hillsborough Site Plan Review 

Regulation related to Change of Use and Site Plan Exemptions .  Copies of the proposed 

amendments are available for public inspection at the Town Office during regular business 

hours, and are available on the Town web site – www.town.hillsborough.nh.us.  Anyone 

needing assistance to attend this meeting should contact the Office of Community Planning at 

464-3877, ext. 227 one week prior to the hearing date.  Questions related to the proposed 

amendments can be directed to Robyn L Payson, Planning Director, at the above phone number, 

or via email at robyn@hillsboroughnh.net. 

 
 
Robyn L. Payson 
Planning Director 
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